
ASSEMBLY 127 ENJOYS END OF SUMMER PICNIC 
 
 

   Assembly 127 held its picnic at the home of Al Palmero at his lakeside home in Middlefield, Conn. on September 
14, a perfect day with a hint of fall weather in the air.  Because it was a busy Saturday for many members, a small 

group enjoyed good food and close-up magic.   Host Al served up picnic fare on 
his large grill and we all enjoyed 
desserts which we brought to add 
the delicious lunch. 
   Our card star Adam Parisi shared 
some of his newest routines around 
the picnic table and President Jeff 
Doskos presented entertaining 

paper money magic. One routine involved a two-dollar bill which Jeff 
changed to two single dollar bill and then back to a single two dollar 
bill. 
   Thanks Al Palmero for your generous hospitality in hosting our 
picnic.  Dave Wyskiel left to attend the UConn football game to be 
played that evening and Jeff Doskos was looking forward to the next day’s New York Giants matchup with the 
Denver Broncos.  

   The fall season is here and 
Assembly 127 has a busy 
schedule coming up. We are 
looking forward to next 
month’s lecture by Aldo 
Colombini. NEMCON 
chairman Bill Hoagland is 
working to complete the 
program for our annual 
one-day magic conference 
next March.  


